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By Patrick Larkin, 
Grand KniGht

A farmer named Mul-
doon lived alone in the 
countryside with a wee 
dog that he loved and 
doted on. After many 
long years of faithful 
companionship, the dog 
finally died, so Muldoon 
went to the parish priest: 
“Father, my dear old dog 
is dead. Could you be 
saying a Mass for him?” 
Father Patrick replied, “I 
am so very sorry to hear 
about your dog’s death. 
But, unfortunately, I can’t 
say Mass for the poor 
creature...” Muldoon 
said, “I understand, Fa-
ther, I do. I guess I’ll go 

Fun with Father Thomas

Happy
Thanksgiving

Nov. 23

TABLE OF PLENTY – The Knights of Council 9487 
will put on a Thanksgiving dinner with all the trimmings 
on Saturday, Nov.18,in the Parish Hall.

By ricardo teano, 
retention Chairman

  
No Catholic Gentle-

man could be more 
proud, more strong, 
more patriotic than at  
the culmination of his 
Fourth Degree.  

That moment was 
experienced  on Sept. 30, 
by  six members of our 
council  at the Torrance 
Marriott

This is the Exempli-
fication ceremony of 

Six Council members become Sir Knights

TAKING THE FOURTH –  New Fourth Degree Knights (l-r) are Kenneth Stashik,  
Angel Garcia,  Mario Soto, Vince Vasquez and Eduardo Chin, and Ricardo Teano, 
who attended as a sideliner. Not pictured is Ramon Salcedo.

to this new denomina-
tion down the road; no 
tellin’ what they believe... 
Do you think $500 is 

enough to donate for the 
service?” 

Said Father Patrick, 
“Why didn’t you tell 

me your wee dog was 
Catholic?”

Speak of fundrais-
ing, we had an awesome 
parish festival with the 
final profit somewhere 
around $50,000. It was 
great be-
ing there 
the entire 
weekend 
including 
the kick-
off dinner. 
I had the 
pleasure 
of being 
the voice of the festival 
and it was a blast. I know 
the festival is a parish-

        GK REPORT, page 3
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GK Report

Festival a big hit; Thanksgiving dinner is Nov. 18
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Grand Knight
Pat Larkin
patrick@WCInc.onmicrosoft.com      

     (949) 813-9217
Deputy Grand Knight
 Robert Kupfert
 jkupfert@cox.net
Chancellor
Vince Vasquez
Warden
Stewart Imagawa
simagawa@cox.net
Advocate: 
Dominic Rainone
derainone@sbcglobal.net
(949) 474-6900
Financial Secretary 
John Ojeda, PGK
john.ojeda@cox.net  (949) 813-4320
Treasurer
Mike Ulibarri
mgu@earthlink.net (310) 721-9160
Recorder
Ken Breneman
kbreneman@cox.net
Outside Guard
Tony Walker
awalklaw@aol.com
Inside Guard
Tim Holmes
Chaplain
Fr. Thomas Paul K. Naval
frthomas@sdccatholic.org
(949) 951-8599
Spiritual Advisor
 Fr. Stephen Lesniewski
(949) 951-8599
Lecturers
 Ben Niewinski
benniewinski@yahoo.com
 Dave Atkins
 David.k.Atkins@schneider-electric.com
 Trustees
 First year: Roger Sonnenfeld, PGK
roger@accessext.com (714) 606-9003
 Second year: Michael Klett, PGK
xsive.guy@gmail.com 949-288-36873
 Third year: Michael Lynch, PGK
mikelynchvo@gmail.com
District Deputy
Michael Sofka, PGK
expk2wn@earthlink.net
 (949) 338-7237

My Bothers, it gives me great pleasure to announce our Knight of 
the Month for November: Brother Mike Sofka.

As you all know, that besides being our good brother, Mike is also 
our District Deputy for the Orange Diocese Chapter. 

He previously served as warden before being named District 
Deputy two years ago.

Brother Mike once again was the power behind 
the Festival Santiago last month. He provides 
all the electrical equipment needed to light and 
power the festival. 

And other than one goofball (who may or not 
be the author of this article) tripping a breaker 
on Sunday morning during the NFL games, it 
again went off without a hitch.

He and his wife, Jean, live in Lake Forest and 
he has been a parishioner since 1992. They have 
two children, Kevin, a diesel technician for Ryder 
Commercial Service in Washington, and Ryan, 
in residency in interventional radiology at the 
University of Wisconsin.

Besides being heavily involved in the Knights, Mike and Jean also 
help with the counting ministry. Mike is also a Past Grand Knight.

He enjoys auto racing as a hobby and is a big backer of USC.
“I like the volunteerism and brotherhood aspect of the Knights,” 

Mike said. “It makes a positive difference in others’ lives.”
Congratulations, Brother Mike. You’re a great Knight and friend!

By Patrick Larkin, Grand kniGht

Mike Sofka 

Family of the Month
John Blaney Family

My brothers, it gives me great pleasure to announce our Family 
of the Month for November: The John Blaney family.

Brother John and his wife, Ann-Marie, have been parishioners at 
Santiago de Compostela since 1990. They have two children, Shaelyn, 

who just finished her bachelor’s degree and is 
working on her master’s. She plans on being a 
schoolteacher. Son, Garrett, who is one of our 
brothers, is finishing his undergrad degree at 
the University of Alabama.

The Blaney family is involved in many min-
istries at Santiago. John co-chairs our doughnut 
committee and is an usher at the 10:15 Mass. He 
also has been instrumental in planning our new 
patio and he and Ann-Marie were in charge of 
the food booths at Festival Santiago. They both 
also help count money on Sundays and work 
on the annual Camino. In addition, Ann-Marie 

helps with children’s liturgy.
John and Ann-Marie would like to retire one day and travel ex-

        See  FAMILY, page 10

Knight of the Month
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wide event, but I also know the Knights’ imprint was 
on every bit of it. Our chairmen for the event were 
Brothers Tim Holmes and Tony Walker. Brother 
Dave Atkins was in charge of logistics and Brother 
John Blaney was in charge of food coordination for 
all the booths. Brothers Mike Ulibarri and Dom 
Rainone ran our American food booth and bar, 
both great successes.

Brother Mike Ulibarri wanted to make sure the 
following folks and organizations were thanked for 
their contributions including our own insurance 
agent, Brother Mark Yubeta, CT for supplying the 
meat; Brothers Angel Garcia, Dom Rainone, Sam 
Riela, Dave Atkins, John Ojeda, Al Gamarra, Ben 
Niewinski, Ken Breneman, Pat Bole, Vince Vasquez 
and John Blaney.

Our Worthy District Deputy, Mike Sofka, once 
again supplied all the needed power for the event 
and a lot of the grunt work was supplied by Broth-
ers Stewart Imagawa, Don Blankenship and Nacho 
Mena. Plus, there were many, many wives on hand 
lending support.

Next up this month is the Thanksgiving Dinner 
which will be after the Saturday 5 p.m. Mass on Nov. 
18. Brothers Mike Ulibarri and George Nothhelfer 
are in charge. They will be serving a traditional 
Thanksgiving dinner and will be looking for dona-
tions of turkeys. 

They have room to cook some of them at church, 
but will also will be looking for cooked turkeys that 
we can serve that night as well. 

So pull out the barbecue and toss on a turkey 
or two and bring them by church before dinner. 
Remember turkey will be on sale right before 
Thanksgiving so a big bird will probably cost right 
around $15.

It appears after some negotiations and inspec-
tions that we will be hosting the annual Clergy 
Night dinner on Saturday, Jan. 27.

Brother Mike Sofka and I will be meeting the 
chapter president and vice president before our 
Nov. 1 meeting so they can check out our facilities.

Fr. Thomas has given us his blessing to pursue 
the dinner this year. 

The event normally is held at St. Joachim’s in 
Costa Mesa, but they have a conflict. If all works out, 
we will host the event, but we will not be in charge.

This is a chapter-run event. But as Fr. Thomas 
said, “At least we won’t have to travel very far.”

“I have the strength for everything through him 
who empowers me.” 

        - Phillipians 4:13

the Third degree Knights to the ultimate  degree of 
Patriotism,  the KofC Fourth Degree of the Order.

The conversion of a Knight of Columbus to a 
Sir Knight of Columbus. 

All for the sake of the Glory of our Lord.
 For earning this great honor please let  us whole 

heartedly congratulate the new Assembly members : 
Kenneth Stashik, Vince Vasquez, Eduardo Chin, 

Mario Soto,  Ramon Salcedo, and  Angel Garcia. 
Their ceremonial class consisted of 297 can-

didates, three active Armed Force members and 
numerous men in white collars.  

This annual celebration is under the auspices  of 
the  Saint Junipero Serra Province, Southern Cali-
fornia District Knights of Columbus Organization.

Vivat Jesu.

G.K.REPORT                               
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SIX                                    

Your Council 9487 will be stopping mailing 
out Newsletters beginning the New Year.  

We currently mail out about 32  a month, 
mostly to long time members who do not have 
or not turned in email addresses to the Council.  

This becomes a significant cost and the 
information can be found elsewhere.

We do want all members to be aware of what 
your Council is doing.  

Please make sure your Broth-
er Knight is aware that the 
website koc9487.com has all the 
current Newsletter information.  

Also there is a place to Regis-
ter for the Newsletter, which also 
gets Brothers  the weekly blast 

email concerning  Council events.
We have over 350 members and only 250 

or so have registered.  
Your officers may be contacting you to make 

sure you are registered so you can keep up on 
your Council activities.  

If I can help, contact john.ojeda@cox.net, 
or call (949) 813-4320 with any issues.

– John Ojeda, Financial Secretary 
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KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
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 2017

I’d say we’re on a roll.
In the past couple of months, we’ve enjoyed a 

very successful Camino event which the Knights 
were very involved in and just a few days ago a fan-
tastic effort at our annual Burger Bash/Ice Cream 
Social. It was one of the best events I have ever been 
involved with. I thank everyone who volunteered 
and attended this awesome event.

Now we’re getting ready for Recharge! on Sept. 9 
and the Parish Festival in October. I urge all brothers 
to participate in Recharge! As PGK Mike Lynch is 
so fond of saying, “It’s a game-changer!”

Fun with Father Thomas

Brothers Tony Walker and 
Tim Holmes are again in charge 
of the Parish Festival this year 
and are asking for help in man-
ning the tables selling raffle tick-
ets. The raffle tickets are by far the 
biggest money-maker during the 
Festival. I have pledged support 
to our brothers from the Knights 
so any shift you can help with 
would be appreciated. The table 
will need to be manned for 5 

by Michael Ulibarri
EvEnt Chairman

It is that time of the year again for the annual Santiago de Compostela parish festival on Oct.14-
15.  The Knights as always are a big part of the huge fundraiser.  This year we will be running two 
food booths and helping with ticket sales at another booth.  

I’m proud to say that the Knights have always found a way to pay for all of the supplies needed 
to run the booths, but we can’t do it without your help. 

What we need from each Brother Knight are donations of time to help work the booths and/or a 
donation of products to help run the booths.  I know that everyone is busy so I am willing to do all 
of the shopping for gift cards. Cash are always welcome.  I expect we need in donations somewhere 
in the range of $600-$700.  If you can help please contact Michael Ulibarri at (310) 721-0160 or email 

 See FESTIVAL, page 6

GOODIES – Donations of hot dogs, hamburgers 
and other products needed for the Santiago Festival.

Help needed for parish festival Oct.on 14-15 

GK Report

Council’s battery on a roll, ready for Recharge
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By patRiCk laRkin, gRanD knight

 See GK REPORT, page 5

Council newsletter won’t 
be mailed starting in 2018

Pray for Peace



Gene Ganley Memorial Recycling Report

September a good month

Monday 
Volunteers
Roger, Mo Boivin, 

Jay, Joan Donahue,

 Gerry Dubois, 

Hector, Cindy Guzman, 

Bob Morgan, John Ojeda, 

Dan Ramella, Ricardo 

Teano, Otis Givenrod, 

Glenn Seamark, 

Joe Schulte, 

Stewart Imagawa, 

John Boegeman, 

Mike McCormack, 

George Nothhelfer,  

Bert Dubois, 

Julio Martinez, 

Ronnie Almero, 

Nancy Tremaine, 

Domingo Roldan, 

Manny Rios, 

Bob Birtja, Barbara

 Ciolek, John Ruelas, 

Doug Culmer, 

Paul Tran, 

Alberto Lopez, 

Kevin Mooney, 

Dave Carey-Zuniga, 

John Freeman, 

Ronnie Almero, 

Ed Enriquez.

By GeorGe nothheLfer, recycLe chair

Newsworthy Events:  September was a good month ($1,618). 
We had few Knights and need more Brothers to participate.  We 
had some teens that helped and Mike led them in pulling tabs since 
Bonnie and Leif were not able to make it.  Thanks Mike for stepping 
up.  Brothers please take some time and bond with the rest of us. We 
have a lot of fun and the cold beer  at the end hits the spot.  

In Need of Help:  We are in need of several people to help on the 
Monday morning crew and during the week to continue to keep our 
successful program going.  We are seeing an increase in recyclables 
and need help. We no longer pick-up recyclables at the Lake Forest 
Mobile home park on Saturdays.  They are now collected on Monday 

mornings and this has contributed to a better take 
since they do not have to store the items until the 
end of the month.   I have had one Knight come to 
our call and we need some more.  Please talk to me.

Monday mornings: We need someone with a 
truck that could make pick-ups at El Toro or Lake 
Forest mobile home parks (you will be reimbursed 
if you use your vehicle for pick-ups).  We can also 
use walkers (it is great exercise) to put the bags of 
recyclables in the trucks.  No heavy lifting involved. 

During the week:  We need a couple of people to come over and 
sort the goods in the drop-off area.  This would be on a rotational 
basis of one week one time during the month or less.  You would 
have to check this area three times during the week.  This is due to 
the number and amount of drop offs we are getting during the week.  
We already have an overflow on the glass and we have another week 
to go. We need  help. Contact me for more information or to sign-up.

High-Grade Paper (ledger paper): If any of you are aware of 

      See RECYCLE, page 5
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One more ID Drive outing: Jan.13-14
This year’s campaign is well under way.  We completed our 

Drive at Albertson’s and Stater Bros on two different weekends 
in October. A huge thank you to all those Brothers and Youth 
volunteers who helped us again this year.  We have one more 
outing at Santiago de Compostela, Jan.13-14.

We lost another store, Walmart this year.  More and more this 
campaign gets a little tougher.  Tom and I plan to get a letter out 
to all the Brothers soon to ask for your help.

Do not forget, this is to those individuals with Intellectual 
Disabilities. This drive helps them, their caregivers, and sup-
ports volunteerism.  A real win, win.  Please help if you can.  No 
amount will be too small. Together we can achieve our goals.

                                            – John Ojeda and Tom Sixsmith
 



By Mark yuBeta, kofc aGent

When Father McGivney found-
ed our beloved Order more than 
134 years ago, his goal was to 
protect Catholic families from 
financial devastation. But not all 
Catholic families have the same 
needs and goals.

That’s why we are always look-
ing for ways to introduce new 

products and features that have the ability to most 
perfectly meet the needs of you and your families.

In 2014, the Knights  launched its newest product, 
the Accelerator Term Insurance Series, a valuable 
product for those Knights and their loved ones who 
need coverage, but have a limited budget.

There are many reasons to consider term insur-
ance. Perhaps you have a new mortgage.  Maybe 
you need to cover your children’s college tuition 
or provide for income replacement while the kids 
are still home. These relatively short-term needs are 
perfect for term coverage.

And now, with the introduction of the Accel-
erator Term Series, there are even more reasons to 
consider term insurance from KofC.

The Accelerator Series is a cutting-edge insur-
ance product that allows members to maximize 

            - Page 5 -

Introducing Accelerator Term Insurance
Insurance Report

the benefit, minimize the cost, and accelerate their 
coverage. Offered at 10, 15, and 20 year level term 
periods, the Accelerator has three unique features 
that make it special.

• The first is the coverage period. With the Ac-
celerator Series, members and their loved ones can 
now have term insurance protection to age 85, a 
15-year extension from the previous limit.

• The second is the acceleration feature. For each 
of the first five years of the life of the policy, the 
death benefit amount will increase five percent, up 
to 125 percent of the initial contract amount. This 
new feature allows you to maximize and accelerate 
your death benefit automatically, to increase the 
protection you are providing for your family.

• The third is the conversion opportunity. As 
short-term needs begin to expire, you have the 
option to convert your AT policy into a permanent 
policy at any point during the first six years of the 
contract, without having to go through medical 
underwriting or prove insurability.

 This is a great option to have in case your health 
should unexpectedly deteriorate over the course of 
your 10, 15 or 20 year term. Take time to meet with 
me, and I’ll give you additional details and provide 
a complimentary, comprehensive analysis that will 
help identify your needs and goals. 

Callme at (949) 322-7266. You won’t regret it.

         

RECYCLE                                                                   
From page 4

any architectural firms in the area we would like 
to contact them to pick-up their drawings. We can 
also use any file paper, which is valuable. 

We have had several of our Brother Knights drop 
off several large loads of architectural drawings 
and are grateful. If you know of any other sources 
please let me know.  Paper is an important part of 
our revenue.

 Ronald McDonald House:  Thanks to Bonnie 
and Leaf Ranestad for their dedication to the sup-
port of the Ronald McDonald House. This provides 
assets for parents to stay with their children while 
going through treatments. It means a lot to the 
parents and their children.  

Next Recycle weekend: We look forward to see-
ing all of you Saturday, Nov.11 . Come  and enjoy 
your Brother Knights’ company.  We serve coffee 
and doughnuts for breakfast and refreshments at 
the end. I need to see a lot more of you there.    

Special Thanks: To our Monday morning crew 

for all the dedication and extra hours they put in. 
Also to those who help dump glass. Without you it 
would be difficult. This is not for them, but all the 
Council and those charities we support. 

We are in need of more walkers and trucks on 
Monday morning. Please step up If you are able to 
help. We also need volunteers to stop by and help 
sort the drop offs during the week.  This area was 
full even after our Saturday recycle day.  Contact 
Gerry or George to help.

Thanks to those who  helped last month: 
Bob Morgan, Dan Ramella, Al Gamarra, Mike 

Wiles, Ricardo Teano, John Ojeda, Gerry Dubois, 
Don Blankenship, Domingo Roland, Stewart Imaga-
wa, Joseph Lozano, Ken Breneman, Mike Ulibarri, 
Mike Byrne, Joe Merchant, Tom Sixsmith, Pat Bole, 
Nikhole Rojas, Liz Munoz, Johann Castells, Callos 
Leon, Kacie Koenig, Allysa Castillo, Sofia Young, 
Pedro Tzeyes, Dennis DeRosia, Seamus Byrne, Luis 
J. Garcia.
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By ken BreneMan, recorder

Meeting called to order at 7:29 p.m. by GK Pat Larkin.
 
Council Elections (Trustee Klett):
• PGK Michael Klett presided over elections to fill council’s vacant officer positions.
• PGK Joe Shulte nominated, and the council then elected, Bro. Vince Vasquez to the office of 

Chancellor.
• PGK John Blaney nominated, and the council then elected Bro. Tim Holmes to the office of 

Inside Guard.

Grand Knight’s Report (GK Larkin):
•   Charity box is for the Knights of Columbus Disaster Relief Fund.
Committees Reports (DGK Kupfert):
 • Recharge Event (PGK Michael Klett):
The event was successful and generally well-received.  There were around 375 paying attendees, 

so the event was free for the parish (300 minimum needed).
•  Retreat (PGK Ken Allen):
Held Sept. 22- 24 at Mater Dolorosa Retreat Center.  Good turnout.
•   Recycling Program (Bro. Al Gamarra):
There have been repeated break-ins to the recycling area by someone stealing aluminum cans, 

which are now locked in the large trailer. Keep an eye on the recycling area and call the police if 
you see intruders.

Unfinished Business:
•  Council By-Laws (PGK Michael Klett):
Without discussion, the Council voted to adopt the amended by-laws as promulgated by Bro. 

Klett and by-laws committee.
New Business:
•  Newsletter (PGK John Ojeda):
Council will no longer mail printed newsletters after 2017.  Please sign-up to receive the newslet-

ters electronically if you are one of the few still getting them in the mail.
Worthy guests and dignitaries present:
• Past Chapter President, PGK Dick Petrash
• Council Charter GK, PGK Dick Gregg
 
Good of the Order:
The Sick and Distressed list was read and prayer was offered by the council.
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PAUL A. SHISBEY, EA 
Income Tax Consultant

Retired I.R.S. Agent / Appeals Officer 
30 Years Experience

Phone/Fax 
(949) 215-6937                     24192 McCoy Road

pshisbeyea@cox.net                  Lake Forest, Ca 92630

       

       

       

       
       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

              

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

ACCESS >
Exterminator Service Inc.

Complete Termite & Pest Control
Roger Sonnenfeld
Lic. No. OPR10569

Orange County
(714) 630-6310
       Fax                                     Toll Free                                     Inland Empire
(714) 630-5295                         1-877-522-2377                         (951) 693-4603 
www.accessext.com                 Serving Southern California       roger@accessext.com

       

       
       

       

     Jackie Stashik
         REALTOR®
   949. 813.9950
   949.597-1596

Jackie1st@cox.net
www.JackieDirect.com
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Advertising Rates 
The ad cost is $60 a year for a business card size and 
$40 a year for each additional card size (3.5 inches x 2 
inches) purchased (If you buy an ad the size of two busi-
ness cards, the cost is $100/year.)  Get  your  business 
card in the next issue by calling Brother Ricardo Teano 
at  273-8945.



       

               • Whole Life  • Term • Annuities 
                   • Long Term Care • IRA               

               Knights of Columbus  
                INSURANCE

                  Mark F. Yubeta, FIC
                Phone: (949) 322-7266
                 FAX: (949) 366-0374    
                       mark.yubeta@kofc.org                

DOMINIC E. RAINONE
 A Professional Law Corporation

 •Trusts & Estate Planning
 • Administration & Litigation
 • General Counsel
 • Computer Law
16148 Sand Canyon Avenue,  Irvine, CA  92613
tel (949) 833-3433              fax: (949) 423-0124
e-mail: rainone@rainonelaw. com

       

       

Dina Tennant 
(949) 768-8350
(949) 295-6278 Text
dina@dinatennant.com
http://dinatennant.com

RESIDENTIAL BROKERAGE
CA BROKERAGE # 454480

       

              

       
       

ADVERTISING RATES

       

       

       
                     

                     

    Ultreya Tours - The Camino Travel Agency
     based in Santiago de Compostela, Spain

        
                                Patricia Aragon Luczo
  

Western United States
  Sales                       

patricia@ultreyatours.com
(+100) 949 547-0615
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Program Chairman
Roger Sonnenfeld 
(714) 606-9003
accessext.com
Newsletter Editor
Jim Breen, 
(949) 701-7970
jimb_news@lwsb.com
KofC Webmaster
Joe Larosa
jlatrosae@cox.com 
Council Director
Pat Bole, 837-3679
pipperbole@aol.com
Youth Director
Joseph Vincent, 713-6770
lillian.vincent@cox.net
Church Maintenance
Retention Chairmen
Ricardo Teano, 273-8940
ricardo8199@att.net
Robert Birtja,583-0911
birtja@cox.net
Membership Director
Ricardo Teano
Bilingual Membership
Jose Lopez,586-6019
jalrum@sbcglobal.net
Scholarship Chair
Ken Allen, PGK, 458-2963
kenallenfh@hotmail.com
Public Relations
Pat Larkin 
Recycling George 
Nothhelfer, 859-3203 
Fr. McGivney Guild Adv.
KofC Insurance Agent 
Mark Yubeta, 322-7266
mark.yubeta@kofc.org
Bereavement
Tom Haas, 768-2181
thaas4295@aol.com
Sickness
Eric Schechter 586-8275
Fourth Degree
Pro Life/DaySharing/Holy 
Hour Bernie Laituri, 770-5468

       

              

              

              

       

       

       
       

              
       

       

              

       

       

              

       

       

       

              

       

              

              

       

              
       

       

       

       
       

       

              
       

       
       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

              

              

       

       

              

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

              
       

       

       

       
       

       

              
       

              

       

       

       
       

       

       

       

       

       
       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       
       

       

       
       

       

              
       

              
       

       

       

       
       

       

       

       
       

              
       

       

       
       

              

              

       

       

       

       
       

       

       
       

       

              
       

              

       
       

       

       
       

       

       

       
       

              
       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       
       

       

       

              

       

       
       

       

       
       

       

       

       
       

              
       

       

       

       

              

       

       

       
       

       

       
       

       

       

       

       
       

       

              

       

       
       

       

              

       
       

       

       
       

       

       

       

       
       

       

              

       

       
       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       
       

       

       

              

              

       

 
       

       

       

              
              

       

              

       

       
       

              
       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       
       

              
       

       
       

       

       

       
       

       

       

       
       

       

       

              

       

       

              
       

       

       

       
       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

       
       

       

       
       

       

       

       
       

              
       

              

              

       

       

       

       
       

       

       

       

       
       

       

              

       

       
       

       

              

       
       

       

       
       

       

       

       

       
       

       

              

       

       
       

       

              

       

              

              

       

              

       

       

       
                            

       

                            
       

       

              
              

       

       
       

       

       

              

       
       

       

       

       

       

       

       

       

              
       

       

       

       
       

       

              

       
       

       

       

       

       

       

       
       

       
       

       

       

       

              
       

       
       

       

       

              

       

       

       
       

       

       

              

       

       
       

       

       

       

              

              
       

       
       

       

       

              

       

       

              

       

       

       

       

       

              

       

              

       

       
       

 Program Directors

03 Lyndon Galut

03 Andrea Formella

04 Maureen Rendon

05 France  Imagawa

05  Angel Garcia

07 Kristen Rodriguez

07 John Donahue

07 Marie Campion

08 Patricia Jeganathan

09 Ascension Burrell

10 James Santy

10 Andrea Castillo

11 Josie Gribbons

13 Donald Bibona

14 Madeline Lucewicz

16 Karen Cardinale

18 Jack Weston

19 Michael Lynch

20 Lisa Larkin

20 Sal Gonzalez

20 Geneva Shisbey

21 Ricardo Ruelas

       

07 Nelson/Steph. Sweeney

07 Thomas/Denise Hartline

 08 Bob/Susia Birtja 

09 Christ./DSharon Poli

19 Chuck/Sylvia Agozino

22 John Lois A. Boegeman

22 Michael/Maria Diaz

22 Paul/Karen McCauley

30 Tony/Janet Walker

21 Albert Alaniz

21 Alberto Lopez

22 Ramon Salcedo

22 Stephen Wright

23 Karen Bustamente

23 Ramon Navarro

23 Kathy Petrash

23 John Turpin

23 Lt.Kevin Sweeney

24 John Cashman

24 Otis Givenrod

27 Brian Ickes

27 Coco Ortega

28 Patti Delmore

28 Michael Ranahan

29 John Blaney

29 Jose Orihuela

29 Darlene Carpenter

30 Randall Gamache

30 William Kruki

30 Grettel Irribarren

30  Thomas Haldorsen

From page 4The Knights of Columbus welcomes inquiries from Headquarters:
1 Columbus Plaza  New Haven, CT 06510

(203) 752-4000 Email: info@kofc.org

How to Contact Knights of Columbus

November
Birthdays

November
Anniversaries
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Recycling, 
7 a.m.-noon

Veterans
Day

Officers
Meeting,

7:30, L.Hall

Wheelies,
8:30 Mass

   

K of C Bishop William R. Johnson Council 9487  
November 2017      

First Friday
Adoration

Wheelies,
8:30 Mass

ID Drive,
Albertson’s

Coffee and
doughnuts

MPark 
Recycling

Mobile Park 
Recycling, 
7-9:30 a.m.

Mobile Park 
Recycling, 
7-9:30 a.m.

       

       

       

       
       

       

       

              

              

              

       

       

              

       

       

MP Recycling, 
7-9:30 a.m.

Daylight Sav. 
Time ends

CMF
 7 a.m.

                                    1           2           3             4

        5                 6          7             8            9            10        11           

         12        13          14           15          16           17     18  

         19           20         21            22           23           24          25

         26          27           28            29           30                                   

Thanksgiving
Day

Gen  Meeting, 
7:30  p.m.
All-Saints

Day

All-Souls
Day

Thanksgiving
Dinner, 6-8:30

CMF
 7 a.m.

tensively.
“What I love most is that this organization is always helping others in need,” Brother John said. “I 

work on military bases so my passion is to always help out the people that made this country great.”
That’s one of the reasons John was so instrumental in securing more than 300 wheelchairs for local 

veterans through his fund-raising efforts. Santiago also benefitted by John’s effort because we received 
the large storage container as part of the deal.

Congratulations.The Blaneys are a great family and great for the Knights!       
– Patrick Larkin,GK
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